
Applicant Established Proofs 
 
The applicant confirms Corporate Headquarters and 75% of the board resides within 25 miles of the 
community of license, and promises to maintain that ongoing herein.  
 
The applicant confirms that 75% of the board have all resided within 25 miles of the community of 
license since the corporation began. The applicant promises to maintain 75% of its board as local 
ongoing.  
 

Applicant Diversity Proofs 
 
With divesture of WYRF‐LP, the applicant has no other attributable stations.  



State of South Carolina
Office of the Secretary of State
The Honorable Mark Hammond

South Carolina Secretary of State, Division of Public Charities
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 525, Columbia, SC 29201

Phone (803) 734-1790 Fax (803) 734-1604 Email: charities@sos.sc.gov www.sos.sc.gov

4/7/2021

Radio Free Communications, Inc
Kris Meade
1937 W PALMETTO STPMB #130
FLORENCE, SC29501-3916

RE: Registration Confirmation Charity Public ID: P30080

Dear Kris Meade :

This letter confirms that the Secretary of State's Office has received and accepted your Registration,
therefore, your charitable organization is in compliance with the registration requirement of the “South
Carolina Solicitation of Charitable Funds Act.” The registration of your charitable organization will
expire on 5/15/2022.

If any of the information on your Registration form changes throughout the course of the year, please
contact our office to make updates. It is important that this information remain updated so that our office
can keep you informed of any changes that may affect your charitable organization.

If you have not yet filed your annual financial report or an extension for the annual financial report, the
annual financial report is still due 4½ months after the close of your fiscal year.

• Annual financial reports must either be submitted on the Internal Revenue Service Form 990 or
990-EZ or the Secretary of State's Annual Financial Report Form.

• If you wish to extend the filing of that form with us, please submit a written request by email or
fax to our office using the contact information below. Failure to submit the annual financial
report may result in an administrative fine of up to $2,000.00.

If you have any questions or concerns, please visit our website at www.sos.sc.gov or contact our office
using the contact information below.

Sincerely,

Kimberly S. Wickersham
Director, Division of Public Charities














